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February 16, 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Please see the attached map for instructions to follow regarding the new cafeteria parking lot behind the Boys
and Girls Club. Starting next Tuesday, February 22, the following changes are scheduled to take place:
1. Driveway in Front of Administration Building
a. Restripped for Visitor & Front Office Staff Parking
b. Parking is only for those conducting office business
c. Office hours are from 7:30 AM to 3:30 PM.
ENTRANCE to Student Drop-off/Pick-Up Area
a. From Fort Weaver Road turn onto Aikanaka Road.
b. Before James Campbell High School, take a left towards our cafeteria.
¢. Drop-off/Pick-up students in the designated area.
d. Drive with aloha.

3. EXIT from Student Drop-off/Pick-Up Area

a. From the Student Drop-off/Pick-Up area, take a right by our cafeteria.
b. Follow the road around the perimeter of the parking lot.
c. After the Boys and Girls Club, take a right onto Aikanaka Road.
d. Drive with aloha.
4. Ren feteria Parking Lot
a. Reserved Stalls are for ‘Ilima Faculty/Staff Parking only
b. Unmarked Stalls are for Visitor Parking

If your child is in Room B-101, both pick-up and drop-off will remain in the front lot, as these students may
require additional assistance. These students will not be affected by the changes stated above.

If you have questions or concerns, please contact our front office at (808) 687-9300. Mahalo for your
patience as we adjust to the new traffic/parking modifications and continue to make facilities improvements!

Sincerely,

o

Christopher D. Bonilla, Principal



